
 

New Look for Medical Identification Cards 
June 1, 2010 

 
Beginning June 1, the Colorado Department of Healthcare Policy and Financing will be issuing 
Medical Identification Cards with a new look to Medicaid patients. The new cards will now be 
bilingual (English and Spanish) and more informative. A sample of the new card can be found 
below. 
 
These new cards do not replace cards issued before June 1, however, the department wants 
providers to be aware of both versions of the card.  If you have questions, contact Roberta Lopez at 
303-866-6114 or Roberta.Lopez@state.co.us. 
 
 
 
Card Front – Sample 
 

 
 

 
Card Back – Sample 
 

 


